
Grant  helps  Washoe  County
deputies fight cyber crimes
The Washoe County Sheriff’s Office has received a $35,000
award from the FBI to cover overtime costs related to the
sheriff’s  Cyber  Crimes  Unit  and  Internet  Crimes  Against
Children Task Force.

The FBI award enhances the ability of detectives to timely
investigate crimes against children on the Internet.

For  more  information  about  cyber  security,  the  Sheriff’s
Internet Crimes against Children Task Force, and tips that
help keep children safe while on the Internet, go online.
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